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Peak Vista’s Pediatric Health Center at Academy Hosts Open House to Honor Long-Time Pediatricians 

 
Colorado Springs, Colo. – Peak Vista Community Health Center’s (Peak Vista) will be hosting an open 
house inviting the community to celebrate Dr. David Baswell and Dr. Patrick McCaffery on their 
retirement.  
 
“After serving our community for so many years, these two physicians have defined what local Pediatric 
health care means. We are honored and privileged to have worked with them in their efforts to improve 
health in the lives of many patients,” shared President and CEO, Pam McManus.  
 
The public is invited to a community celebration to honor and recognize these individuals on 
Wednesday, May 30, 2018 from 5:00 – 7:00PM at Peak Vista’s Pediatric Health Center at Academy, 3205 
N. Academy Blvd, Suite 100, Colorado Springs, 80917. 
 
“Peak Vista is pleased we had the opportunity to directly work with Drs. David Baswell and Patrick 
McCaffery prior to their retirement from a long and successful pediatric practice in our community.  We 
wish them fair winds and following seas as they sail through their retirement years,” commented 
Michael Welch, DO, Chief Medical and Dental Officer. 
 

 
David Baswell, MD  
 
Dr. Baswell studied medicine at Albany Medical College in 
New York. He completed his internship at Hartford Hospital 
and his residency at Albany Medical Center. He has been 
practicing medicine since 1972 and has been affiliated with 
Pediatric Associates (PAPC) since 1990. 
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Patrick McCaffery, MD 
 
Dr. McCaffery first practiced and taught in Fort Worth, Texas, 
before becoming an assistant professor and head of the 
Pediatric Department at the University Of Health Sciences 
College Of Osteopathic Medicine in Kansas City, Missouri. He 
received numerous awards for his teaching and public service, 
including work on the Missouri Crippled Children's Commission 
and Governor's High-Risk Maternal-Fetal Committee. Dr. 
McCaffery served as President of the American College of 
Osteopathic Pediatricians and for many years chaired the grants 
committee of the National Osteopathic Foundation. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
About Peak Vista Community Health Centers 
Peak Vista Community Health Centers is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to provide 
exceptional health care to people facing access barriers through clinical programs and education. 
Established in 1971, Peak Vista now offers primary medical, dental and behavioral health services to 
over 92,000 patients annually in the Pikes Peak and the East Central regions. To learn more about Peak 
Vista, visit peakvista.org. 
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